
Guidelines for Camp Christopher
● Respect nature - please enjoy the gifts of this beautiful space and

leave them in the condition they were created to be in
● Respect the purpose of this place - keep it a space where all are

welcome and can enjoy it after your visit
● Laugh, cry, sing, talk and listen
● Garbage in, garbage out - please take it with you
● No parties - we want to be able to continue to offer this space and

want to respect our neighbors
● Clean up after your pets
● Put your fire out completely
● Leave firewood for the next guest
● Put anything you used from Camp Christopher back where you

found it
● Please share your story, experience at Camp Christopher or

whatever in the journal found in the shed
● Please consider donating to namimn.org in memory of your loved

one or my brother Chris Endicott
● Please tell us how to make this a better experience for you

Our hope and prayer is that you are able to heal, reflect, find peace and a
hope to hang onto as you stay here.


